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Bonnie People Project- October 2019
Early Childhood Development, After School Care and Skills Development Facility

On the 2nd October we had a meeting with the 
Rotary club, it was a privilege to meet the 
President of the Club Keith Poole and the other 
members. David and Sue Hall did a 
presentation about Wordworks and a tour of 
the BPP premises was taken by all the members 
as some of them have not been to the project 
in five years. The day ended with a lunch 
prepared by Augusta Brandt, who is also a 
trainer for Wordworks.

Alicia Herder and Joslin Davids were interviewed by 
Rocio Lamela, the consultant from Luxembourg. The 
girls were very nervous at first but enjoyed the 
experience.

As a tribute to the late Tim Harker who was part of Rotary 
and BPP Board,  a plague were handed over by Keith Poole. 
The plague were mounted at the entrance of the Project.
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Early Childhood Development October 2019
Early Childhood Development, After School Care and Skills Development Facility

The new term started on the 2nd of October 

and the children were excited to start their 

day after a week long holiday. Some of the 
themes covered this term this far were  
about sheep, bees, and various interesting 
topics.

We would like to thank our Literacy teachers, Christa, Julie, 
Chriszelda and Eric for their dedication to our boys. They 
have put in a lot of work over the past terms and you can 
see the changes in the boys academical as well as personal 
development.

The children work in different groups that allow the teacher 
to work with one group while the others are busy with 
various  fine motor skill development activities. Today the 
main activity were tearing and pasting a flower.



Youth and After School Care - October 2019
Early Childhood Development, After School Care and Skills Development Facility

DSD- C9888
NPO - 127-178 
PBO -9004869252

www:bonniepeople.com

On the 18th of October a group of students from 
Bonnievale High school came to the project for a 
fun Friday with the children. They played games 
then divided into smaller groups, each group had to 
prepare a short dance or song to be performed for 
the big group. The day ended in a group dance with 
sandwiches and oranges for the children. Thank 
you to everyone for making this day possible.

As the last of the old garden were harvested the 
grounds were prepared and new seeds planted for 
the warmer season. The children are taking good 
care of the project started by our volunteers.

The literacy boys were very productive and added 
massive bird mobiles to their planets in the ASC 
Hall.
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We would like to thank our donors and sponsors for supporting our goals and helping us create a better 
tomorrow for all children attending our project.

• Department of Social Development
• Department of Health
• Kaapse Wynland Onderwys Distrik
• Langeberg Municipality
• Joint Aid Management (JAM)
• Bonnievale-Projects ASBL ONGD Luxembourg
• British International School of Jeddah
• ATKV:Vriend van Afrikaans
• Amanda Botha (Books)
• Parmalat
• Mooivallei
• Volunteers and visitors 


